
My name is Jeff Chamberlain. I reside in district 8.  

I am in favor of HB 1151 and recommend that it is passed. The bill moves to protect the right of 

hunters to pursue game over bait. I do not currently see myself utilizing bait for hunting, but I will 

not tell others what they should or shouldn’t do. 

Please pass this bill.  


